[bookmark: _GoBack]New houses in Westbourne – where should they go? Have your say!
Those of you who were unable to attend the Neighbourhood Plan exhibition on Saturday 11th July, still have an opportunity to have your say regarding the 16 potential development sites that were on display. All the information about the sites - and the scorecard which was filled in by so many at the event - is now available online. Just go to the village website at http://www.westbournevillage.org/ and click on ‘Neighbourhood Plan sites scorecard’. It can also be accessed via the Neighbouhood Plan section of the site. The facility is available until the end of August. As long as you provide us with your contact details, you will be entered into the prize draw and stand the chance of winning a £50 M&S voucher as well as other prizes. 
For those who are unable to access the information on the website, we are currently looking into further opportunities for you to have your say. It is very possible, for example, that the Steering Group will be at the Church Fete in August. Moreover, you can always contact us should you require further information. We can be reached via the parish clerk (07775 654483) or Piers Mason (01243 377977).

